
Please give Senate Bill 129 a FAVORABLE vote.  
Everyone in the United States should have access to a lawyer in a legal proceeding.  
This is covered by the 6th amendment to the Constitution of the United States.  It has 
repeatedly been determined that aspects of the Constitution, including the 6th 
amendment, include non-citizens.  In Maryland, we're required to be in compliance with 
the Constitution. As patriotic Americans, we should additionally seek fairness and 
justice in our country.  We cannot accomplish these things without people having 
effective counsel.   Again, please give Senate Bill 129 a Favorable vote.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Debi Jasen 


